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David Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 8:30 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Shattuckite update

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
  

 

Due to request, I recreated the 
Shattuckite Gallery on 8/23/10 
with all of my remaining pieces 
from this location. According to 
Charlie Key, the shattuckite find 
is virtually finished. Some of 
the pieces have primary 
malachite, dioptase,  or druzy 
quartz over shattuckite. This 
find produced the best 
shattuckite specimens that 
have been found. 
 
Please mention that you are a 
member of Wright's Mineral 
News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
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